
0 MEMORANDUM 000019 

FROM THE 

DEPARTMENT OF MINES 

WHEN REPLYING PLEASE REFER 

TO FILE NO. .................................. 

Re: Reeves-Hecla Proposals 

Enclosed herewith is my Reeves-Hecla 
proposal which contains the meeting 
held in M r .  McMynn's office on February 4 ,  1975. 

It is assumed that the readers of this report have 
access to the "Proposed Project for Exploration and Development 
of the Red Bird Property", dated January 17, 1975. 

As stated in my report and at the meeting in Mr. McMynn's 
office, I strongly suggest that the Government take steps to keep 
the Remac operation going. 

Whatever decision is made, the union at Remac, as well 
as the Reeves-Hecla people, must be informed of the Government's 
intentions. 

PEO/ t 
Enc 1, 

P. E. Olson, P. Eng., 
Senior Inspector. 


